March 22, 2021

Welcome Back! we hope everyone had a restful Spring Break and is ready
to complete the remainder of our '20-'21 school year.

Thursday, March 25th is the end of the 3rd quarter. Report card preparation will
be underway. Report Cards will go home next week.

Registration for ’21-°22 is ongoing. Please return your packets if you have not
already done so, thank you. Remember our referral discount is still active.
Scholarships are available if you are experiencing financial difficulties.

Though our PIP hours opportunities have been limited, you may still receive
hours for helping with our Spring Rummage Sale (April 7th-10th) and helping
hands are ALWAYS needed with our '’50’s Sock Hop Auction. It is important to
volunteer to make these activities a huge success. All monies go directly to help
with the operational vitality of the School and your children. More hours will be
listed when available.

REMINDER: Auction raffle tickets have bone home. Each family has
been issued 2 numbered tickets. Please sell or return as soon as possible,
Thank you.




